ST. ANN'S R.C. PRIMARY SCHOOL Derbyshire Lane, Stretford, Manchester. M32 8SH Tel: 0161 865 7705 / 1131

11th June 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The children in the Early Years Foundation Stage will be taking part in our sports day on Wednesday 19th June at 1:30pm. The children in Reception will come to school in their PE Kits and black pumps. The Nursery children will come to school in shorts, T-shirts and black pumps on the day.

If the weather is warm please can all children ensure they are wearing sun cream and sun hats (labelled if possible). Unfortunately, if the weather is not appropriate we will have to cancel and arrange to do a mini sports day with the teachers and children on another date.

Please can children also bring a labelled bottle of water on the day.

Morning Nursery will be open as usual. If morning children would like to attend they will need to be collected at 12:00pm as usual and brought back to school for 1:00pm.

Afternoon Nursery children will need to be dropped off at school for 1:00pm.

Full time Nursery children will be in school as usual.

All parents are invited to come along and support the children.

We hope this event will be a success and we look forward to seeing you all there.

Thank you for your support.

Mr J O'Brien Headteacher